From: Anthony Wright

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: TV-170284 Notice of Intent to Deny Application for Permanent Authority; Notice of Opportunity for Hearing
CRM:0003433

Date: Thursday, June 29, 2017 7:59:08 PM

Re: The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) served the following document(s), regarding Docket
Number(s) 170284, on 6/29/2017

1 would like to request an administrative hearing on this matter of current application for Household Goods Mover with the
State Of Washington.

ANTHONY WRIGHT

(253) 212-5250

thewrightlmove@gmail.com
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